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SB 1503 is just one more example of an overreaching attempt to infringe on the 

second amendment masquerading as a "suicide prevention" measure. 

If you want reduce suicide in Oregon make a REAL effort to address mental health 

issues within our community, as the current situation does nothing but overtax our 

already limited first responders and line the pockets of the manufacturers of 

NARCAN. 

Repeal the decriminalization of drugs on our streets and enforce the laws we have in 

place now. 

I'm a responsible gun owner and if I had the inclination to end my life, it would 

certainly be with fentanyl and not a bullet. 

I'm also a commercial driver who works within the city of Portland and seeing open 

drug use on our streets, within sight of schools and nothing being done is sickening. 

1503 is useless, will do nothing to reduce suicide and is just another attempted on 

our constitutionally granted firearms rights. 

Please reject this sham of a law. 


